Academic Council

haulas edimem e sto endisendaan cangesto iso so tione can e inco po ated.

- 2 Program Requests
 - a. None brought forth.
- 3. Notices of Intent
 - a. UAA OECs and Graduate Certificates New Programs

Paul noted there had been some concerns raised about the infant and toddler program and that has started a conversation between the education departments at UAA and UAF, and he hopes they will be able to come to an agreement that is satisfactory to both universities. Anupma noted the conversation regarding the infant and toddler program came from UAF faculty and she said she would share it with UAA academic leadership. Those suggestions included changing the name of the OEC to something like early childcare provider or childcare assistant, as well as to include a course in health and safety (especially during the current health crisis). Denise noted she would share that feedback with the faculty involved in developing the program. Paul noted he hoped there will be coordination and collaboration between universities, where possible. Anupma noted she was all for collaboration but did not want any college or department to be held up if they are not collaborating/coordinating between similar programs. No other objections were raised by the provosts. Following notice, the Board also did not raise any concerns or objections regarding these new programs.

b. UAF Master of Music in Music Performance Reinstatement of Admissions

Updates/Discussion:

4. BOR and Interim President Update Paul

10. Roundtable and future agenda items All